Hi Phil,

We received this Public Comment in the Fish Comments mailbox.

Valisa Milligan Administrative Support Fisheries Division Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks

P.O. Box 200701 Helena, MT 59620-0701 Ph: (406) 444-5290 Montana FWP | Montana Outdoors Magazine

----Original Message-----

From: Adam Grogan <wildwaterc5@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 4:15 PM

To: FWP Fish Comments < FWPFishComments@mt.gov >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Boulder river closure

Dear FWP Commission

Montana has a long history of shared recreation, shared recreation in the public setting is realizing that all recreational users have equal rights to Recreate in the given area. By creating more closures and shutting down rivers to motorize use is blocking out a whole section of the public that would like to recreate in those places. Montana has such a robust stream access law and then we go ahead and put closures like this in place that close out a whole recreational base.

I asked the commission to please reconsider current and future motor closures on rivers and start working with all recreational users and come up with a recreational plan that works for everyone. Whether it's certain days of the week motors are allowed or certain times of the day that may work? The Floaters ,fisherman and motorized users are going to have to get along on these river systems and work together, we all have common ground and that is everyone enjoy spending time on the river regardless of the craft that they're in. I hope that in the future we can start to work more with the motorized base and come up with a plan that allows everyone equal time on these public waterways. Thanks you for your time.

And remember shared recreation is just that it's shared by all! Adam Grogan 182 Rocky Ln. Columbia Falls, MT 59912 (406)314-2102